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May 14,1999 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Dlviaion of Rec:ordl and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commllllon 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. Florida 32399 

RE: Docket 990210-TP Notice of Cancellation of Previously Approved 
Interconnection Agreement Executed Between The Other Phone Company d/b/a 
Access One, Inc. and BeiiSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Request of 
Approval of a New Interconnection Agreement executed between the parties 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On April20, 1999, BeiiSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and The Other Phone Company 
d/b/a Access One, Inc. filed an Interconnection agreement to be approved by the Florida 
Public Service Commission. This agreement cancelled the original agreement that was 
filed on February 24, 1999. 

We respectfully request to withdraw this filing and to close the docket. If you have any 
questions, please give me a call. 
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